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NEWSLETTER
Mandatory Meeting

Such a Great 1st Semester

2nd Semester Plans

February Service Project

Our first meeting for the second semester will be Thursday, January 19, 2023.  This is a mandatory
meeting that everyone is required to attend.  If you cannot attend the meeting it will be your
responsibility to see Mrs. Mosley prior to the meeting date so that you can get all of the required
information.

January 13, 2023

Thank you for all of the great work
that as a group we were able to
accomplish in the 1st semester. 
 You stocked the closet in August
to lead the way for great projects
around campus.  In October you
provided TONS of candy and
great trick or treat booths for our
First Annual Fall Festival.
November and December were
filled with Food Drive donations
and Toys provided for Wolfson
Children's Hospital.  You are
making a difference in our
community!

Your service project for January will be another Stock the
Closet.  The funds that are raised from the Closet are used
for projects around campus throughout the year.  It is
required that everyone participates.  If items are not
donated we will have to find other means of fundraising. 
 This is a profitable project when items are contributed.  Our
plans for the Spring include providing new landscaping
around campus and contributing to Teacher Appreciation
Week.

Our service project for February will be Valentine treats for
the Faculty and Staff.  I need every student to bring in one
box of theater candy like you see in this picture.  We will
make Valentine tags and deliver to everyone on February
14, 2023.  You can find this type of candy at the Dollar Store
and Winn-Dixie.  Again, I need everyone to participate so
that we have enough.  You will receive one point for your
candy.
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